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February 27, 2018 

 

 

Regarding:  Cabot Elementary School 

Construction Site Access & Logistics 

 

 

Dear Neighbors,  

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that an updated construction site traffic 

logistics plan has been developed for the Cabot Elementary School project to address 

delivery access routes into the site and job site traffic flow now that the gym foundation 

work has begun. 

 

The construction team will begin utilizing the Northern site gate on Bridges Ave for 

access to the North end of job site.  The site gate on Parkview Ave will begin to be 

utilized for drywall metal framing and soil deliveries/trucking. 

 

This updated plan will begin to be implemented starting March 5, 2018. 

 

This updated plan was presented at the Cabot Community Update Meeting held on 

Thursday, February 8, 2018 and approved by NPD. 

 

Construction will continue to be per the City of Newton ordinances and Police details 

will be present to direct traffic as necessary. 

 

We will make every effort to utilize the Cabot site access gate and minimize access via 

Bridges Ave and Parkview Ave as much as possible. 

 

Thank you for your time and support in this matter.  Should you have any questions 

regarding the proposed work, you may contact Newton Public Buildings, Alex Valcarce 

at (617) 796-1600 or via email at avalcarce@newtonma.gov. 

     

 

      Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

W. T. Rich Company, Inc. 

      John Finnigan, Project Manager 

 

 

 
cc:  

Anthony Luoni, WTR Bill Shaw, NV5 Joshua Morse, NPB  

Jack Hanley, WTR Paul Ferolito, NPB  

Tom Murphy, NV5 Alejandro Valcarce, NPB  


